
15/07/2020 

MS Heike Roth 
21 Tottenham ST 
North balgowlah NSW 2093 
hroth2001@yahoo.fr 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I really cannot believe the Dam area is challenged further with additional residential units. The 
building of these units and effect this will have on the dam reserve is seriously concerning. Not 
just the pollution from a construction site and the extension of the area affected from this 
process but it is probably also going to lead to the construction of infrastructure needed for 
access and egress for more inhabitants. So it will probably require further roadwork and 
construction Potentially even cutting through the dam reserve. 
The negative impact this will have on the precious wildlife is once more disregarded and 
considered expendable. Allowing such a huge structure to be built is simply disappointing and 
all for the profit of another developer. 
The wildlife and precious landscape have brought so many people respite During covid 
lockdowns. That too, along with the life and existence of the wildlife is crucial. 
Sick and tired of this being disregarded. 
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